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Handbook for Aboriginal Parents of Children with 

Special Needs 
 

The writers of this useful Handbook for Aboriginal Parents of Children with Special 

Needs are three Aboriginal teachers in Alberta. They note: “Parents of children with 

special needs are often frustrated when their children enter the school system. This 

becomes more evident if the children and parents are Aboriginal, as they must sometimes 

deal with both the provincial education system and the federal education system. If they 

live on reserves, the services are not always the same as if they lived in urban areas….”  

 

To download the handbook, visit: http://www.ldalberta.ca/wp-

content/uploads/2010/10/AboriginalResource_ParentHandbook.pdf 
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